Nursery - Mrs Thomas Spring Term 2023-24



Welcome back to Nursery!

We hope you had a lovely Christmas and are looking forward to a fun term ahead.

This term our topic will be 'What happens in Winter?'
This project teaches children about the seasonal changes that happen throughout winter. We will be exploring the changes in the weather and the local environment.

We will also be exploring what it means to be welsh by celebrating St David's day and exploring welsh symbols.

As always we will be following the children's interests throughout the topic and encouraging them to be independent and creative learners.

School times

Nursery children should arrive at school between 8.50-8.55am. Children should be collected from Nursery at 11.50.



Please let us know in the morning if someone different will be collecting your child from school.

Clothing

Please make sure that all items worn or brought to school have you child's name on them. Please send your child to school in sensible coat and shoes - Velcro shoes are easiest for children at this age.

Snack

In the Foundation Phase we have healthy snack in class every day.

Snack must be paid at the beginning of each half term. Snack money should be brought in to school in an envelope with your child's name on.

If your child brings their own snack in to school then please remember that this must be <u>fruit</u>, <u>vegetables or breadsticks</u> <u>only (no salted or cheese crackers please)</u>.

Please send a water bottle with your child's name on in to school with your child. This must contain water, not squash or juice. We will send water bottles home every day to be washed and refilled.

Supporting your child

Please encourage your child to be independent by washing their hands on their own, dressing and undressing themselves and teaching them how to put their own coat on.

Please support your child's development at home by reading stories with them, singing songs and playing games.

You can keep up to date with school life by looking on our Twitter page. Search: @ParcLewis

Thank you for your continuing support. Don't forget that if you have any questions or concerns then please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff.

Mrs Long - Teacher

Mrs Thomas - Nursery Leader

Mrs Hayes, Miss Dumphy-Wise, Mrs Picton, Miss Sibley and Mrs Keys - Support Staff